Belvedere Family Church's Cheon Shim Won Prayer Hall Donation
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Cheon Shim Won Prayer Hall Donation

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are collecting donations to establish the prayer hall. These donations will be
used to make the donation of gratitude to the Cheon Shim Won. They will be
going most likely to Korea or the CSW in Las Vegas. We want to appreciate all
the donors by putting your name on a plaque in the prayer room! To donate you

can send it via Zelle with a memo prayer hall. Or via our GoFundMe.

Donate Now
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Thank you.









